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Ilise Bourke

From: James Bird <JamesBird@viewmail.com.au>

Sent: Thursday, 17 January 2013 3:22 PM

To: tfacommittee

Subject: FW: Media Release.

Attachments: SKMBT_C25313011713230.pdf

To the select committee, 

 

Attached is a press release about the current state of the housing market and the lack of confidence of the present 

government. 

While this debate of the TFA has been going on by people we did not elect to do it, the confidence in this state has 

dropped to an all time low and the unemployment has risen. 

 

How in gods name will this agreement if passed address these issues. I have sat opposite people who have to sell 

their home because the bank is calling in the loan and seen first hand what this current government has done to the 

people of Tasmania. 

 

How can locking up a renewable resource that would generate income for the state as well as employment be good. 

If people protest, bring in laws to stop it. 

We need to protect and encourage all industries to operate at worlds best standards and we must support them, 

not tear them down. 

 

I applaud you for taking this decision to look carefully at something which could be detrimental for Tasmania for 

years to come and gives the minority of people in Tasmania what they want for nothing in return. It can not be 

called negotiations when only 1 side has something to trade. 

 

Kindest Regards 

James Bird 

 

 

  

P: 03 6331 3399 

F: 03 6331 4499 

M: 0418 219 883  
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From: Mark Berry [mailto:mark.berry@reit.com.au]  

Sent: Thursday, 17 January 2013 2:50 PM 

To: Mark Berry 
Subject: Media Release. 

 

Hi , 

 

Please see attached Media Release for your information. 

 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mark 
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The Information transmitted is for the use of the intended recipient only and may contain confidential and/or legally privileged 

material. Any review, re-transmission, disclosure, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this 

information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited and may result in severe penalties. If you have 

received this e-mail in error please notify the Real Estate Institute of Tasmania by Telephone (03) 6223 4769 and delete all 

copies of the transmission together with any attachments 

  

 


